BASIC LIFE SUPPORT WORKSHOP

The 7th Basic Life Support workshop was held on the 11 April 2010. The coordinator for this event were Dr Khin Swe Ei. The program was held at
Clinical Skills Laboratory in School of Engineering. The opening ceremony was officiated by the Deputy Dean of School of Medicine, Prof Dr Kamarudin D
Mudin. The main purpose of this workshop was to provide the trainees with the ability to recognize life-threatening emergency situations.For this workshop,
most of the participants comes from Sabah Medical Centre staff. Most of them are nurses. At the end of the workshop, the attendees has sit for the OSCE
exam. They should be able to attend to victims in emergency situations and apply basic life support.



